
 

A Warm Welcome back from the 

pastoral team  

              
Miss Archer – lead learning mentor and 

Senior mental health lead  

Emily Hudson – Safeguarding Lead and 

Family Support Worker 

Welcome back everyone.  

We hope you had a restful summer.  It’s 

been lovely to hear everything about the 

children’s summer adventures. This is a 

termly newsletter that we hope will be 

helpful.  

What’s happening this 

month  
Cycle September - Bristol is taking part in 

Cycle September: a fun, friendly competition 

all about helping more people discover (or 

rediscover) the joys and benefits of riding a 

bike. There are great prizes up for grabs, 

including £2,000 cash, if you saddle up and 

ride. https://www.lovetoride.net/bristol  
 

In cinemas this month  
 

 
Highly recommended for year 6 , exploring lots 

of new emotions that come with starting 

secondary school   
 
 
 

             

             

           

        

                                      

                                        

                   

           

            

                                            

                                       

                    

                                              

                                                      

                                                     

                               

                          

                             

                       

        

                 

                

               

       

             

                                              

                                                   

                                                   

                                                                                                             

                        

Minerva Wellbeing 

and 

Safeguarding Newsletter 

 
 
 
 

What the children will learn this 

month about safeguarding: 

 
At the beginning of the school year 

teachers will be discussing trusted adults 

with the children whilst they completed 

their all about me sheets. These will 

change as the year goes on, as children 

develop relationships with their new 

teachers.  

The children will also be shown the 

safeguarding boxes that are in KS1 and 

KS2 corridor. They can  

write a worry, along  

with their name and  

class and Miss Hudson  

will follow this 

up with them after.  

They will also be  

shown the display  

which has lots of 

useful information on it, and is in our 

KS1 corridor.  

 

https://www.lovetoride.net/bristol

